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Rep. Jenna Jacobson Reacts to Governor Evers’ State of the State
Address

MADISON- Today Governor Tony Evers delivered his fifth Budget Address in the Wisconsin
State Capitol, where he shared his plans for the upcoming budget. Representative Jacobson
released the following statement:

“I thank Governor Tony Evers for his vital investments in education, environment, and shared
revenue which will improve the lives of Wisconsinites for years to come. I commend Governor
Evers’ leadership in relation to budgeting for Wisconsin’s necessities.

“The Governor’s address showed how much he cares about everyday Wisconsinites through
addressing vital issues such as education, resources for veterans, shared revenue and more . I was
thrilled to hear the Governor address important issues to Wisconsinites such as mental health
care, education, public safety, and addressing PFAS contamination. Wisconsin is reporting high
workforce participation and a record low unemployment rate. Since 2019, small businesses and
start-ups have increased by 42%. Thanks to Governor Evers’ agenda of putting working families
first, he continues to set Wisconsin up for success in the coming years.

“I congratulate Governor Evers on his achievements in office and I look forward to his future
accomplishments in these next four years.”
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